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Data Centre Awards 
• Heyday awarded three projects totalling over $60m 

• Works at three data centres for Amazon, Microsoft, and NEXTDC 
 
 

Data Centre Awards 
 
Southern Cross Electrical Engineering Limited (“SCEE Group”) is pleased to announce that its Heyday 
subsidiary has been awarded three data centre projects in Sydney totalling over $60m as follows: 
 
• J Hutchinson Pty Ltd has awarded Heyday the electrical services subcontract for Stages 1 & 2 of 

the Amazon Web Services (“AWS”) SYD054 Orion Data Centre project at Smeaton Grange, NSW. 
The project involves the construction over twelve stages of a two-story 48MW data centre 
located within AWS’s secure facility at Smeaton Grange, and where Heyday is currently engaged 
for the construction of the Tape Library project. The initial two stages of the project comprise the 
site infrastructure, base-building shell and core and the fit-out of Data Halls 1 and 2.  

Heyday’s works will commence on site in June 2023 and are due for completion in July 2024. The 
SYD054 project will be the fourth project undertaken by Heyday for AWS having already 
completed SYD053, SYD700 and SYD701 over the past three years. 

• Taylor Construction Group Pty Ltd has awarded Heyday the electrical services subcontract for the 
Microsoft SYD08 Data Centre project at Seven Hills, NSW. The project entails the construction of 
a two-story 19.2MW data centre building and an administration support building, associated site 
works, external plant yards and nine new diesel generators to provide power back-up. 

Heyday’s works will commence on site in June 2023 and are due for completion by late 2024. 

• Heyday has been awarded by Multiplex Constructions Pty Ltd an additional electrical services 
works package, Separable Portion 12, at the NEXTDC SYD03 Artarmon NSW Data Centre as an 
extension to their initial Stage 1 works package which was announced to the ASX on 18 February 
2021. The additional package will enable NEXTDC to expand the Stage 1 area by providing 
significantly more power capacity and with the fit-out of Data Halls 3C, 3D and 4A. 

The works will commence immediately and are due for completion in May 2024. 

 
Comment 
 
Commenting on the above, SCEE Group Managing Director Graeme Dunn said “The data centre 
construction market in Australia is growing significantly reflecting the trends of exponential 
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increases in data creation and usage, the transition to the cloud and the onshoring of data arising 
out of cybersecurity concerns. 
 
This series of awards demonstrates Heyday’s strong position in that space. The fact that all three of 
these projects are for repeat customers shows the high regard in which Heyday’s reputation for 
successful delivery in this sector is held.” 
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